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            Circular 12-2023  

     

                       10 February 2023 

      
Dear Residents 
 
 
RAIN DELAY:  PAINTING OUTSIDE OF HOUSES: 99, 101, 102, 103, 104, 105, 106, 107, 108, 109, 110, 
111, 112, 113 and 114 
 
Due to the rain, we have had this week and are currently enjoying, the painting of the above houses has 
been delayed.    
 
With weather forecasts showing that we will have rain all of next week as well, we can anticipate a two 
week’s rain delay on this program.  
 
The rain has also delayed the painting of fences in phase 2 and 3. 
 
Please bear with us as we wait out the weather before continuing  with these programs. 
 

Warm Regards 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


